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Question for written answer E-006449/2017 

to the Commission 
Rule 130 

Enrico Gasbarra (S&D) 

Subject: Proposed revision of Directive 2010/18/EU 

Referring specifically to the opinion of the Commission’s Regulatory Scrutiny Board, the impact 
assessment preceding the proposal to amend Directive 2010/18/EU takes a highly critical view on the 
question whether the proposed legislation – that is to say, the earlier version of the proposal – could 
properly take into account the multiplicity of factual and legal situations in the Member States. 

Can the Commission comment in clear and favourable terms on the European added value provided 
by this legislation, bearing in mind in particular that the European legal frameworks in place are, in 
many respects, proving difficult to implement? 


